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Based on the Governor’s Executive Order 20-91 effective April 3, 2020, the City of Marco Island 

Police Department is currently educating the public and working with business owners and 

residents to ensure compliance.  The MIPD has written a cover letter to this Executive Order and 

provided it to the Marco Island Chamber of Commerce, the YMCA, houses of worship, and other 

community partners.  As law enforcement officials, MIPD is required to uphold the Executive 

Order and will assist in educating the public and monitoring activities in the community. The 

Executive Order and list of identified essential businesses can be accessed here.  We encourage 

all business owners and residents to read the Order in its entirety.  The list of essential services 

may be updated by the State Health Officer.  Updates can be viewed at www.floridadisaster.org.  

Specific questions regarding the enforcement of this Order can be directed to the Marco Island 

Police Department at 239-389-5050.  It is through continued cooperation that we will minimize 

the spread of COVID-19. 
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